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Good Morning, Your Honours,
 
I am concerned about the proposed amendments to section (e) of RAP 10.10.  As it stands right now,
the proposed changes do not mention anthing about redactions or control on sensitive exhibts. 
Information such as personal identifiers (names, birthdays, addresses, and account numbers) in
DOL documents, reports, and banking records could be disclosed to defendants who have just been
convicted of crimes against the individuals.  Not to mention in situations like DV cases, child abuse
cases, or sex cases, the exhibits and reports submitted into evidence could be disclosed without
redactions.  These exhibit could also have even more serious ramifications for parties involved in the
case. 
 
At the very least, mention of possible redactions or controls of should also be entered into changes to
the rule.
 
Thank you for your time.
 

-

E. Owen LeSesne
Deputy Prosecuting Attorney
King County Prosecuting Attorney’s
Office
516 3rd Avenue, Seattle, WA, 98104
O (206) 477-1279 ext 71279
Email: olesesne@kingcounty.gov
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